
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – WESTERN WEBER PLANNING AREA GENERAL PLAN 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on July 
19, 2022. The meeting will begin at 5:00 PM and will be held in the County Commission Chambers, first 
floor of the Weber Center, 2380 Washington BLVD., Ogden. The hearing is for the planning commission 
to consider and make recommendation to the county commission on a new Western Weber Planning 
Area General Plan.  
 


